         To

Michele Harris OAM and other concerned Australians

Invite you to

The LAUNCH of the book 

“This Is What We Said”,

                              Australian Aboriginal people give their views on the





Northern Territory Intervention.
Speakers:     Irene Fisher, Spokesperson and former CEO of Sunrise Health Services in Katherine, NT

Hon. Alastair Nicholson, AO RFD QC

                              At: 
       Leigh Scott Room, 1st. Floor,

                                                       Baillieu Library,

Melbourne University.

                              On:        Tuesday, 9th February 2010 at 12.30 p.m.

This book is a follow-up to the report called

“Will They Be Heard?” launched last November

by the Hon. Malcolm Fraser.

        R.S.V.P.
       Andrew Cerchez – a.cerchez@unimelb.edu.au 


                                                  or (03)8344.6217

Roadside Parking in Grattan Street or in the University Underground carpark off Grattan Street.

